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February 18, 2014
RE: Letter of Recommendation for the BlueBook Building & Construction Network

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as my highest accolades for The BlueBook.  I have worked for Ehret Construction Company, Inc. (“ECC”) as the Director of Operations since 1997 and have worked with BlueBook since around 2005.  ECC is a General Contractor / Construction Management company that serves southeastern PA, NJ, DE and MD.

It is imperative that we have an efficient method for getting bid information to subcontractors.  Before BlueBook, we were using BidFax to send our Invitations to Bid, Addenda, etc.  BidFax decided it would no longer support their product and we resorted to using a local reprographer service who was grossly overcharging us.   Their program was cumbersome and it would take the better part of a day to develop and distribute an ITB.
Along came BlueBook to our delight!  I have experienced the evolution of BlueBook as they continue to respond to GC’s input and needs.  It provides us with easy ability to send ITB’s, addenda, etc., and the on-line plan room makes it easy to upload and access documents.  The ability to reach “our” data base plus additional BB subs allows us to reach thousands of subcontractors in minutes.
Our area representative, Tracey Shoemaker, goes to great lengths to accommodate our needs and she keeps us informed regarding marketing events and new features of the BlueBook.  If we need subcontractor coverage she is on it.  She checks in regularly and we cross paths at all sorts of networking events.  She works diligently on our behalf.
We continue to be impressed with the value that BlueBook offers us as GC’s and the ease of use of the website.  In addition, the customer support center is TOP NOTCH – knowledgeable, friendly and tremendous problem solvers.  Even our subcontractors have commented on the great customer service.

If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me via phone (302) 477-6920 or email at Janey@EhretCC.Com.


Sincerely,


Ehret Construction Company
, Inc.


Janey C. Kunkle

Janey C. Kunkle

Director of Operations 
CC:
File - BlueBook
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